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Mentions 
 
Republican Herald: Ticks out in full force in Schuylkill County 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/ticks-out-in-force-in-schuylkill-county/article 814aa5ba-
67d2-5a59-818a-aff6f2fd480a.html 
 
WENY: People of Lawrenceville Borough allege sewage treatment plant has fallen into disrepair 
https://www.weny.com/clip/15320147/people-of-lawrenceville-borough-allege-sewage-treatment-
plant-has-fallen-into-disrepair  
 
Tribune-Review: MacPherson named new chief of staff for Westmoreland Commissioner Chew 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/bob-macpherson-named-new-chief-of-staff-for-westmoreland-
commissioner-doug-chew/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Trafford resident takes on local West Nile virus monitoring 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/trafford-resident-takes-on-local-west-nile-virus-monitoring/ 
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
ABC27: USDA: Avian flu situation in Pennsylvania is improving 
https://www.abc27.com/lancaster-2/usda-avian-flu-situation-in-pennsylvania-is-improving/ 
 
PFAS 
 
ABC27: Pentagon reports high levels of ‘forever chemicals’ in drinking water near bases 
https://www.abc27.com/news/pentagon-reports-high-levels-of-forever-chemicals-in-drinking-water-
near-bases/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania is on the cusp of a major climate, economic victory 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/05/pennsylvania-is-on-the-cusp-of-a-major-climate-
economic-victory-opinion.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Upcoming weekend events at Sinnemahoning State Park 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/upcoming-weekend-events-at-sinnemahoning-state-
park/article 4d96a0eb-19b7-581c-b02d-c6017c8e8b52.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: CASH places 15th at state Envirothon 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local news/cash-places-15th-at-state-
envirothon/article 3c8b0fae-e119-11ec-8bec-d7c02efaa566.html 
 
Times Observer: Conservation District awards scholarships to area seniors 



https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/06/conservation-district-awards-scholarships-
to-area-seniors/ 
 
Erie Times: Youth enjoy free day of archery on the water in northwestern Pa. 
https://www.goerie.com/story/sports/outdoors/2022/06/01/pennsylvania-youth-bowfishing-day-
crawford-county-organized-jordon-miller/65358187007/ 
 
WGAL: Safe Harbor Trestle Bridge in Lancaster County expected to be national draw 
https://www.wgal.com/article/safe-harbor-trestle-bridge-in-manor-township-lancaster-county-
expected-to-be-national-draw/40157802 
 
WFMZ: With hiking season underway, police offer safety tips for the trails 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/with-hiking-season-underway-police-offer-safety-tips-for-the-
trails/article 2e77c57c-e166-11ec-a764-37383435067b.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Rails to trails not feasible (LTE) 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/letters to editor/rails-to-trails-not-feasible/article 41a6206b-
8ead-56a7-999f-6203283c230c.html  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Queer landscape company brings activism into backyards across Pittsburgh  
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/queer-landscape-company-brings-activism-into-backyards-
across-pittsburgh/Content?oid=21768297  
 
Tribune-Review: Youth groups now permitted to camp in Pittsburgh parks 
https://triblive.com/sports/outdoors/youth-groups-now-permitted-to-camp-in-pittsburgh-parks/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Photo challenge focuses on busy bees and other Pennsylvania pollinators 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/photo-challenge-focuses-on-busy-bees-and-other-
pennsylvania-pollinators/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny Land Trust secures capital to preserve 75 acres in Sewickley Hills 
https://triblive.com/local/sewickley/allegheny-land-trust-secures-capital-to-preserve-75-acres-in-
sewickley-hills/  
 
Energy 
 
WFMZ: Poconos plan for PA largest solar field to see light again in June 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/poconos-coal/poconos-plan-for-pa-s-largest-solar-field-to-see-light-
again-in-june/article 6cc32762-d09b-11ec-a375-2fcaa7a25b41.html 
 
WFMZ: Met-Ed offers advice as Wednesday's rate hike takes effect 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/met-ed-offers-advice-as-wednesdays-rate-hike-takes-
effect/article 68e42412-e12a-11ec-975e-eb842073d09e.html 
 
WJAC: Electric costs to increase June 1, here's how to save  
https://wjactv.com/news/local/electric-costs-to-increase-june-1-heres-how-to-save  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Duquesne Light expanding electric vehicle charging offerings 



https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/05/31/duquesne-light-expanding-ev-charging-
offerings.html 
 
Post-Gazette: New EVs raise consumer interest but skeptics remain, JD Power study finds 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/money/2022/05/31/New-EVs-raise-consumer-interest-but-
skeptics-remain-JD-Power-study-finds/stories/202205280020 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Bradford Era: Crude oil rises to $115 per barrel 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/crude-oil-rises-to-115-per-barrel/article 35ed7e11-45ec-5e43-
9778-fed16fe6addb.html 
 
Beaver County Radio: AAA: Crude Oil Rises to $115 per Barrel 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/aaa-crude-oil-rises-to-115-per-barrel/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX Resources promotes 2 in senior leadership team 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/06/01/cnx-resources-promotes-2-in-senior-
leadership-team.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Cooking with gas? Climate change may force a break up with your beloved range 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/06/01/gas-stove-climate-change-
appliances/stories/202206020022 
 
Grist: The war in Ukraine may ramp up pollution in US oil and gas communities 
https://grist.org/climate-energy/war-ukraine-increase-pollution-oil-gas-communities-us/ 
 
Natural Gas Intelligence: LNG Demand Seen Driving Natural Gas Prices Higher This Summer, FERC Says 
https://www.naturalgasintel.com/lng-demand-seen-driving-natural-gas-prices-higher-this-summer-ferc-
says/ 
 
Bloomberg: Traders Bet on Texas Natural Gas Discount Despite US Export Boom 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-05-31/traders-bet-on-texas-natural-gas-discount-
despite-us-export-boom 
 
Reuters: U.S. oil output rises 3% in March to highest since November -EIA 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/us-oil-output-rises-3-march-highest-since-november-eia-
2022-05-31/ 
 
The Economist: Why oil is back above $120 per barrel 
https://www.economist.com/finance-and-economics/2022/05/31/why-oil-is-back-above-120-per-barrel 
 
Bloomberg: European Gas Falls as Russia Expects No Further Supply Cuts 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-06-01/european-gas-falls-with-russia-not-expecting-
more-supply-cutoffs 
 
Radiation Protection 
 



WGAL: Nuclear plant in York County to conduct semi-annual test 
https://www.wgal.com/article/nuclear-plant-york-county-to-conduct-semi-annual-test/40159734 
 
Vector Management 
 
Meadville Tribune: Pennsylvania is poised for a summer of ticks and the diseases they carry 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/pennsylvania-is-poised-for-a-summer-of-ticks-and-the-
diseases-they-carry/article d0351676-e102-11ec-aa6d-139d2fb6ae59.html 
 
WITF/WESA: Pennsylvanians need to watch out for ticks 
https://www.witf.org/2022/05/31/pennsylvanians-need-to-watch-out-for-ticks/ 
 
WFMZ: Health experts reminding everyone to protect themselves against Lyme disease 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/health-experts-reminding-everyone-to-protect-themselves-
against-lyme-disease/article 1bf2dc36-e128-11ec-8287-33dd0f91d6ca.html 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: $332K water system upgrade begins this week 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/332k-water-system-upgrade-begins-this-week/article c23a559e-
e6eb-5653-90f8-84f20aa87103.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Water talk comes up again at Conneaut Lake Borough Council meeting 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/water-talk-comes-up-again-at-conneaut-lake-borough-
council-meeting/article 7e89a04a-e11a-11ec-b4aa-531cef9b71ea.html 
 
York Dispatch: York Water Co. seeks 33% rate increase: What this means for you 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2022/05/31/york-water-company-seeks-rate-
increase-what-means-you/7452477001/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Levee work needed in Smithfield Township 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/levee-work-needed-in-smithfield-
township/article eec8ffcf-8528-5f0b-a0ae-3351c6ac1220.html 
 
WETM: Tioga County village to receive $1.5M for drinking water 
https://www.mytwintiers.com/news-cat/tioga-county-village-to-receive-1-5m-for-drinking-water/  
 
WPXI: Cranberry Township urging customers to avoid any non-essential water use until further notice 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/cranberry-township-urging-customers-avoid-any-non-essential-
water-use-until-further-notice/KBXEIV2OVNHU3LJIRMOHFLJCBA/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: 'Little bit of the history': 133rd anniversary of 1889 Johnstown flood commemorated 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/little-bit-of-the-history-133rd-anniversary-of-1889-johnstown-flood-
commemorated/article ca2651ac-e146-11ec-be91-d35b400f287b.html\ 
 
Observer-Reporter: East Dunkard Water Authority receives $2M grant for upgrades 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/east-dunkard-water-authority-receives-2m-grant-for-
upgrades/article 80714e20-e116-11ec-a908-ffe2aa4b8c26.html 



 
Environmental Health News: Peter Dykstra: How the magic went away from my family's summer escape 
https://www.ehn.org/blue-green-algae-cape-cod-2657401997/algae-takes-over 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Rutter’s proposal gets OK 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/rutter-s-proposal-gets-ok/image 8d7fb8cc-6535-
56f1-8449-0b5e30325777.html 
 
WFMZ: Plans for warehouse in Maxatawny draw planners' concerns 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/plans-for-warehouse-in-maxatawny-draw-planners-
concerns/article befd3006-e0e3-11ec-9eec-9334b006a8ae.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh City Council creates fund to support new Lead Safety Ordinance 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-city-council-creates-fund-to-support-new-lead-safety-ordinance/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Freeport Road to remain closed until further notice in aftermath of Harmar derailment 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/freeport-road-to-remain-closed-until-further-notice-in-
aftermath-of-harmar-derailment/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh City Council gives final approval to Norfolk Southern bridge alterations 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-local/2022/05/31/pittsburgh-bridges-train-tracks-norfolk-
southern-rail-double-stacked-trains-city-council-bridge-alterations/stories/202205310083 
 
Environmental Health News: Op-Ed: How the United Nations could avoid silencing voices during Plastic 
Treaty negotiations 
https://www.ehn.org/global-plastic-treaty-2657402689/public-participation-in-the-plastics-treaty 
 
PublicSource: Gainey’s bridge plan may have to span gaps in Pittsburgh’s newest department 
https://www.publicsource.org/gainey-pittsburgh-bridges-infrastructure-lucas-domi/ 


